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New Proposed Camas Gas Station

From Jessica Niles <jniles325@gmail.com>
Date Sun 3/3/2024 5:04 PM
To  Community Development Email <communitydevelopment@cityofcamas.us>

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links
or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize
the sender as a city employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are
unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect the email for ITD review.

Hello,

| am a concerned citizen whose values and opinions align with those expressed by Ms. Wagner. We
have moved beyond a time when there is any justification for new gas stations. Our world is no longer
approaching a critical juncture on climate change; we're there. Concerns have been expressed quite
vehemently by generations from the current Gen Alpha all the way back to before my group of
Millennials were young people. We can not continue to act as if nothing is wrong. We must take
actions aligned with science.

If a "fuel station" of some kind is unavoidable, it should be focused on fast, efficient, electric vehicle
charging. There is no justification that can warrant continued interaction with fossil fuels.

Do the right thing.

Best regards,
Jessica Niles
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